
 

 

 

 

Public Workshop  

Future of Gas Entry Regime 

20th April 2015 

 

As part of the Future of Gas Entry Regime the CER has organised a Public Workshop to accompany 

the publication of the Draft Decision Paper.  

This meeting is open to interested stakeholders who wish to attend but registration is required. 

Should you wish to attend please email Colm Ó Gormáin at cogormain@cer.ie by Tuesday, 14th April.  

The Public Workshop will take place in the Kilmainham Suite, Ashling Hotel, 8 Parkgate Street, Dublin 

8 at 10am. 

Please click here for a map.  
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